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20th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am delighted to tell you that yesterday we interviewed and appointed a class teacher for Skylarks.  

We are looking forward to welcoming Miss Blakie to our staff in September.   

I am now in a position to explain classes for next year.  As we only have five pupils joining Year R, we 

have decided that although all children will change year groups, they will remain in their current 

classes as follows: 

Class Teacher No. of Pupils Year Group Class Total* 

Owls 
Mrs Godbold 
Mrs Chisman 

5 R 
17 7 1 

5 2 
     

Skylarks Miss Blakie 
13 3 

18 
5 4 

     

Kestrels Miss Stanley 
8 5 

20 
12 6 

     
*Number of pupils subject to change  

Towards the end of term when our current Year 6s will be at transition days in their secondary schools, 
we will be inviting our new pupils into school.  Miss Blakie may be able to join us but in the meantime 
we are very pleased to have Miss Purling who has quickly become one of the team! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Christina Galletly 
Executive Headteacher 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

